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Mrs Claire Hardman 

Please accept this email as my collllllents on the Wanington Local Plan, of which I am 
opposed to. From my knowledge the Council have not carefully considered brownfield 
sites to justify the loss of extensive Green Belt land and the impact this would have on the 
environment/ecological system not thoroughly assessed. The increased traffic, congestion 
and air quality would become increasing worse than it is now!! Om Green Belt could be 
lost forever because of this plan, a plan that may not even be deliverable. 

Regards. 

Mrs Hardman 




